
 Dear parents, 

I want to start by saying how proud I am 

of all our Year 6 children who worked 

their socks off in the SATs last week. It is 

always a tough week but they really were 

brilliant. 

Speaking of Year 6, we almost had to 

cancel the Year 6 fun day at the end of 

the year due to lack of payment.  I am 

very grateful to 

Natalie Constant 

(Jaida’s mum) 

who did some 

rapid fundraising 

to secure a 

further £100 and 

save the fun 

day!  Thank 

you from 

everyone at 

school.  

You will probably have noticed quite a bit 

of fundraising happening in school 

this year. Budgets no longer allow us to 

subsidise trips and events as much as we 

have previously. The cost of living has 

affected transport costs too so 

unfortunately the cost of trips are more 

expensive than ever. We are grateful for 

you getting involved in any of the 

fundraising events that you are able to as 

this will help trips, events and transport 

for your children. 

You may have heard about the General 

Election on 4th July, there will be a 

polling station in school open from 6am - 

10pm. 

You will see later in this newsletter that 

there are a lot of dates coming up next 

half term. There are plenty of 

opportunities for you to get into school 

and I look forward to welcoming you. 

More information will come out closer to 

the events.  

Next week is half term, I hope the sun 

comes out again and you get to spend 

some much needed time with your family 

and friends. 

See you back on Monday 3rd June. 

 

Mrs Grant,         
Head of School 
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Girls Football 

 

The girls football team recently competed 

in the Pokemon Cup Tournament at 

Aylestone Recreation Centre.  

With 4 wins, 1 draw and only losing via a 

penalty shootout, we finished 3rd overall 

out of the 13 teams on the day.  

 

One of the team (Zilan) was also spotted 

by a scout who would like her to join the 

Leicester City Girls Academy and has 

invited her to train with them. Well done 

Zilan! 

Real LiFE Mission 

 

Year 3 have been trying to raise money 

for their Real LiFE mission.  

 

 

They invited in Joe and Merryn in from 

IMA Architects and Mrs Grant to see if 

they would be able to donate money 

towards our goal of becoming 

landscapers and redesigning an area of 

the playground.  

 

The pupils did a fantastic job presenting 

to our guests and taking them on a tour of 

the playground.  

As a result, IMA Architects have kindly 

donated £200.  

Well done Year 3! 
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Year 4 Disco 

 

Our Year 4 pupils had a great time 

recently at the Year 4 Disco!  

 

 

Year 1 DT 

 

Wise Owls have been learning about 

wheels, axles and axle holders in their DT 

lessons. They were challenged to use 

their knowledge to make a vehicle that 

could be pushed forwards and 

backwards.  
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REACH IT and Star Readers Certificates 

 

Well done to pupils who have shown great REACH IT and reading so far over the last 

few weeks.  
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REACH IT 

 

Well done to pupils who have shown 

great REACH IT and reading so far over 

the last few weeks.  

 

Year 5 French 

 

On Monday 20 May we had a special 

French lesson as Year 5 pupils were 

taught by Year 8 students from Bosworth 

Academy. 

Through the magic of technology the 

Year 8 students from our LiFE MAT 

school, Bosworth Academy, were able 

to teach our pupils all about the family. 

This special session saw our pupils learn 

the phonics of the French language 

related to members of the family. 

Our pupils enjoyed the interactions of this 

virtual session. 
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Summer 2024 Term Dates 

 

We have a lot happening over the remaining weeks of this academic year. Please see 

below a list of dates for your diaries. More information about each individual event will 

be sent out nearer the time.   

Year 6 REACH IT Reward 

 

A huge well done to all our Year 6 pupils who earned a REACH IT certificate for doing 

so well during their recent SATs.  

Proud To Be Me Picnic  
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Safeguarding  

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) at our school is Miss Hynes. 

The deputy DSLs are: Mrs Smith, Mrs 

Duggan, Mrs Grant, Mr Booth and Ms 

Wittering. They are available to discuss 

any issues or concerns.  

Contact Us 

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy 
Cuffling Drive 
Leicester 
Leicestershire 
LE3 6NF 

Tel: 01162872487 
E-mail: office@braunstonefrith.org.uk 

Please contact the school office if you 
have any queries or require paper copies 
of any correspondence.  

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy is part of: 

LiFE Multi Academy Trust 
Leicester Lane, 
Desford, 
Leicestershire 
LE9 9JL 

Tel: 01455 822841 

Teach For LiFE 

 

Are you interested in 

training to be a 

teacher? Go to https://

www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/

traintoteach/ to find out more. 

Summer Half 

Term 

Monday 27 May —          

Friday 31 May 

Last day of 

Summer 2024 

term 

Wednesday 10 July 

Start of          

2024-25         

academic year 

Tuesday 27 August 

Important Dates 

Stay Connected 

Be sure to follow us on social media: 

Facebook: 

BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool 

Twitter: @BFPSOfficial 

Youtube: Braunstone Frith Youtube 

 

Useful Numbers 

 

New Parks Library – every Monday 3.30 

– 4.30pm (Take ID and proof of income) 

Binspired, Wellinger Way, Braunstone 

– 0116 2232256 Tuesday & Thursday    

11- 4pm 

Early Help Team – 0116 4541004 

Safeguarding Duty and Advice (Social 

services) 0116 4541004 

Child health advice: - 0116 2153231 

NSPCC – parent helpline: 0808 8005000 

Childline: 0800 1111 

New Parks Children Centre/Advice 

Point - 0116 229 3257 

Braunstone Children Centre/Advice   

 Point - 0116 373 7150 

 Citizens Advice Leicester -             

0808 2787970 

Domestic Abuse support - UAVA - 

0808 80 200 28 

Zinthiya Trust Advice/Support -               

0116 254 5168 
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